

Penguins Against Cancer c/o Fenwycks Tekels Avenue Camberley Surrey GU15 2LB

22 January 2018

Dear Charlie and Pat

Thank you to Penguins Against Cancer

Thank you very much for the generous donation of £2,000 from the Officers, Trustees and Members of Penguins Against Cancer. Your gift will take us closer to our goal that, by 2050, everyone who develops breast cancer will live – and live well, no matter what stage their cancer is at or what kind of treatment they receive.

We are delighted and very grateful to have your support again, and offer hearty congratulations for your victory against the students! We very much appreciate you taking the trouble to cancel the old cheque, reissue a new one and write to us again.

Your gift will help to support the work of Dr Rachel Natrajan, one of our brightest and most promising researchers. Rachel leads the Functional Genomics group at the Breast Cancer Now Toby Robins Research Centre at the Institute of Cancer Research in London, is studying the many different genetic mutations that can occur in breast tumours, with the aim of uncovering new ways to treat different types of the disease. Rachael's team and the work they do is one of the cornerstones of our research.

Details of our work can be found on our website www.breastcancernow.org and through our social media channels, and we look forward to keeping you up to date with the progress of our work. If you or any of your fellow Penguins would like to meet Rachel and her team, or would like a tour of the Research Centre, please let me know and I will be delighted to make the arrangements.

Once again, please accept my heartfelt thanks for your kindness in helping us to reach our 2050 goal.

Yours sincerely

Rosie Reynolds

Trusts Officer

T: 020 3714 2342 E: rosie.reynolds@breastcancernow.org